Fri, Jul 14, 2017 at 10:58 AM



Ken Schmiesing < ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org >

Fwd: August 18th

2 messages

Phil Metz <phil.metz@celinaschools.org>

To: Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>

Cc: Paige Bader <paige.bader@celinaschools.org>

Dr. Ken,

Please consider this request of a deduct day for Paige Bader.

Thanks.

Phil

Phillip R. Metz Principal Celina High School 419-586-8300 ext. 1502



--- Forwarded message ------

From: paige.bader <paige.bader@celinaschools.org>

Date: Fri, Jul 14, 2017 at 9:42 AM

Subject: August 18th

To: phil.metz@celinaschools.org

Hello,

I am in my cousins wedding in California. Therefore, I am requesting a deduct day on August 18th. I truly appreciate your consideration.

Thank you, Paige Bader

Par 2 Bal 7/19/17 Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>

To: Phil Metz <phil.metz@celinaschools.org>, Paige Bader <paige.bader@celinaschools.org>

Mon, Jul 17, 2017 at 7:38 AM

Hi Paige,

We will need a signed letter requesting August 18, 2017, as a deduct day to have the Board approve this request. They will approve this at the August 14 Board meeting. You can go ahead and make your travel plans.

Please submit your signed request to my office prior to August 9, for the Board meeting.

Thank you,